
Officers: _______________________________________Board of Directors: 

President: Kevin McNutt (2019)        Barb Durand (2020) 

Vice President: Jeff Jonas (2020)           Mark Kuhl (2019) 

Secretary: Stephanie Harling (2019)        Charlie Greener (2019) 

Treasurer: Sheri Hoiby (2020)        Rick McGuiggan (2020) 

Marketing/Assistant Treasurer: Al Schoenborn/Mark Kuhl (2020) 

 

Trail Bosses:        Council Reps:_____ 

West:  Gordy Jones        Brad McGuiggan (2019) 

East:   Kirk Larson        Eric Hallen (2019) 

Dresser West:  Ken Meyer 

Dresser East:  Kevin McNutt 

 

*Meeting called to order by President Kevin McNutt 

 

Secretary’s report:  Read and approved 

 

Treasurer’s report: Read and approved 

 

Media/Marketing:  Nothing to report. 

 

Council Report:   

 Eric reported that he will attend the AWSC meeting in Wisconsin Dells, WI the end of 

this month. 

 Stower 7 Lakes Trail County Board of supervisors meeting Tuesday, October 16
th

 at 

6:00pm in Balsam Lake 

 

Trail Boss Report: 

 

Gordy:  November 10
th 

trail signs going up.  Cutting wood at shelter October 27
th

.  Please let 

Gordy know who needs Landowner signs, Rick will get them ordered. 

 

Youth Club:   The youth club had a float in the Osceola Fair and Homecoming parades.   

Safety Course to be held October 22, 23, and 25
th

 at the Osceola High School 6:30pm to 9pm. 

 

Old Business:   

 A HUGE Thank You to everyone that helped make the fair a success again this year. 

 Question was asked if we would like to have a food booth at the Wheels to Wings event 

next year. 

  

 



 

 

New Business: 

 Renewals preferred by October 1
st
. 

 Kevin sent out an email regarding the Stower 7 Lakes Trail please respond by “reply all” 

and “I agree” or send a response in your own words.  The more responses the better.   

 Tuesday, October 16
th

 at 6:00pm in Balsam Lake public comments will be heard, We 

Need People Who Will Talk, even if it’s just to say you support the motorized trail. 

 Osceola Sno-goers will pay for the safety course for every student again this year. 

  

Trip Committee: Nothing to report  

 

Social Committee:   

 Planning meat raffles again this year at Sue’s and Wanderoos.  More to come. 

 

 

*******Please review these committees and contact Julie McGuiggan or Suzy Wente if you are 

interested in volunteering.  Jump in and be a part of your club we need everyone’s help and it’s a 

great way to get to know new people make GREAT FRIENDS!!! **********  

 

 

Next Meeting: November 6th , 2018 at 7:30pm at Sue’s Bar and Grill 

 

*****Elections***** 

 

Vice President:  Jeff Jonas (2020) 

 

Treasurer:  Sheri Hoiby (2020) 

 

Board of Directors:  Barb Durand (2020)  

                                    Rick McGuiggan (2020) 

 

 


